
Accountability for town-sponsored committee meetings

From: Bill Robertson <robrez1949@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 10:51 AM
To: mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org <mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org> 

Subject: Accountability for town-sponsored committee meetings

I concur with the letters sent by Tom Land and Jane Souzon saying that any committee that receives funds 
from the town should not allow non-town residents to vote on committee issues,  nor to be in a position 
of leadership on the committee.

Further, I think it should be clearly required that all such town-sponsored committees prepare written 
Minutes of their meetings, and once approved by that committee, provide copies of those Minutes to the 
Town Clerk and the Town Webmistress for distribution.

Bill Robertson

5/25/24, 3:56 PM
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